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       Date: 31 July 2015 

ITB/SEC/17/2015 

Rehabilitation of Potable Water Supply Systems in Georgia 

Clarification Note 1 

 

The Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe has received requests for clarification from 

potential bidders on Thu 30/07/2015 15:10 with regard to Invitation to Bid No. ITB/SEC/17/2015. 

The OSCE would like to provide the following clarifications: 

 

Q1: We'd like to ask you kindly to let us know if it's mandatory to submit copies of diploma of our 

managerial staff. We think that it takes time to translate, then get approval from attorney.  

A1: As an interim solution, it is possible to submit the copy of the university degree/diplomas in 

the original language, without being translated or an apostil of a public notary.  

 

The documents will be checked internally, however, the Bidders are kindly asked to provide a 

short description in English of the documents submitted in Georgian. 

 

 

This Clarification Note is dispatched simultaneously to all economic operators known to be 

interested and can be found at the same time uploaded under the relevant procurement notice on 

the OSCE’s web-site at www.osce.org/procurement/tenders. 

 

END 


